
 
 

 
 

02 March 2023 
 

 
NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
Number  23, series 2023 

 
TO  : Regional Scout Directors 

   Council Scout Executives 
   Officer-In-Charge 
   All Others Concerned 

 
SUBJECT : CORRIGENDUM TO NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM NUMBER  

20, S. 2023, ON THE SUBJECT 66TH ANNUAL NATIONAL 
COUNCIL MEETING  

 

Relative to National Office Memorandum Number 20, s. 2023 on the subject, 66th Annual National 
Council Meeting to be conducted on 10-12 May 2023 at the Leyte Academic Center in Palo, Leyte, 
please find herewith attached the revised NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE  form. 

 
Please use the revised Notice of Attendance form and should be submitted and received by the 

National Office not later than 31 March 2023 together with the scanned copy of the deposit 
slip. 
 

Please be guided accordingly. 
 

 
 
DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO 

OIC – Secretary General 
 
Encl. As stated 
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